
November 13, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Congratulations to the Juvenile Girls volleyball team as they won their semi-final match 
yesterday against Handsworth. The girls battled hard in the 5th set winning 15-13 against 
a very strong team. They will be playing tonight at Argyle at 4pm vs STA. Please come 
watch. Go Pipers!!! 

 

 Congratulations to the Senior Girls Volleyball team winning their 1st zone match against 
Churchill. They played well as a team and kept working hard to the end winning 3 sets to 
0. Thank you to all of the students and staff who came to watch their home game. 
Tonight they play in the Semi Final against Kitsilano Secondary at 6:00pm at 
Handsworth. Hope to see you there...Go Pipers! 
 

 Hey Argyle! Tomorrow and Friday morning during flex time please come by the main 
entrance to pickup up your student ID card. If you are unable to make those times 
please ONLY come during lunch and after school. ID cards cannot be picked up during 
breaks between classes or instructional time. 

 


